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H.V. Sheikh-ul-Islam Allahshukur Pashazade 
Chairman of the Organizing Committee  
Baku Global Summit of Religious Leaders Chairman  
Caucasus Muslim Board 
 
Your Virtue, 
 
On behalf of the International Dialogue Centre – KAICIID, I wish to extend my deepest gratitude 
for your exemplary leadership in organizing the "World Religions for a Green Planet" summit, 
held on the margins of COP29. Your Virtue’s vision, along with the efforts of your esteemed 
team, has set a benchmark for collaborative engagement on one of the most pressing issues of 
our time. 
 
The theme of the conference—uniting world religions for the stewardship of our planet—
resonates profoundly with KAICIID’s own commitment to fostering interreligious dialogue as a 
tool for addressing global challenges. We are honored to work alongside you in the shared belief 
that dialogue among faiths is essential to mobilize communities worldwide toward a more 
sustainable and compassionate future. 
 
I would like to express our particular thanks for the warm welcome extended to KAICIID, as well 
as the meticulous organization that made this event a resounding success. The high caliber of 
discussions and the inclusive spirit that pervaded the conference reflect the deep dedication of 
the Caucasus Muslim Board to bridging divides and nurturing mutual respect among diverse 
communities. 
 
This summit marks yet another significant milestone in our collaboration and strengthens our 
presence in the Caucasus region. We look forward to continued engagement and deeper 
partnerships, building on this foundation to promote peace, understanding, and sustainable 
practices within the region and beyond. 
 
Please extend my sincere appreciation to each member of your team for their hard work and 
commitment. I look forward to furthering our shared mission in pursuit of a more inclusive, 
peaceful, and environmentally conscious world. 
 
With warmest regards and highest respect, 
 
 
 
H.E. Dr. Zuhair Alharthi 
Secretary General 
The International Dialogue Centre – KAICIID 
 
  

 


